
 

 

 

November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Final Ski Trip Update 

 

Thank you for your continued patience whilst we have tried to find the best solution for all. 

 

Since my last communication to you Equity, our tour operator, have emailed to say that the resort in 

Killington is not accepting any overseas visitors until further notice.  Therefore, Equity have decided to 

cancel our booking as they cannot fulfil their contract and the trip will not now run in either 2021 or 

2022. 

 

Whilst this will be, I am sure, disappointing for those who have eagerly planned for this trip, it does 

remove any uncertainty given the changeable situation that we face. 

 

Equity will now be returning the original deposits to us and we will be arranging a full refund of any 

monies received. Refunds will be made via the same method of payment used to pay for the trip. 

 

I would like to say thank you, once again, for your patience and support during this current time. 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr K Treen 

Ski Trip Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
   

 


